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SUBJECT: JUNE 2006 SERVICE CHANGE 
 
ACTION:        RECEIVE AND FILE 
  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Receive and file report on June 2006 Service Change Program. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On September 6, 2005 the Westside/Central Service Sector Governance Council met to: 
a) Approve the findings of the Public Hearing conducted on Thursday, August 11, 2005, and 
b) Adopt the revised December 2005 Service Change Program. 
 
The Council approved the changes to Routes 30/31, 33/333, 68, and 434.  The council 
deferred action on Routes 4/304, 20/21, and 220 pending additional information from staff, 
further coordination with municipal operators, and implementation of Route 704 (Santa 
Monica Rapid).   
 
The deferral of action on the above mentioned routes means the earliest changes could be 
implemented is June 2006. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
For the June 2006 service change, staff does not propose to hold a public hearing.  Route 704 
has undergone public hearing, and the Metro Board approved its implementation in 2002 as 
part of the Metro Rapid Five-Year Implementation Plan.  A public hearing for changes to 
Routes 4/304, 20/21, and 220 was held on August 11, 2005. 
 
The proposed program for June 2006 will consist of Route 704 implementation, 
implementation of changes as approved by the Council for routes on which action was 
deferred in September 2005, and changes that may be required by Consent Decree rulings. 
 
NEXT STEPS 
 
Staff will continue to work with the municipal operators and return to the Council on 
February 7, 2005 with final recommendations on Routes 4/304, 20/21, 220 and 704. 
 
 
David J. Armijo 
General Manager, Westside/Central Service Sector 


